
Dear Year 5&6 
 
Hoping you’re alright, we are missing you all. We’re hoping that you’re enjoying 
finding out about the Greeks. We would love to see some of your work and then we 
could put it in a gallery so you can all see others work. You can email any work or if 
you have any problems to: 
Yr5-6@zetland.org.uk 
 
Have you all made a rainbow for your windows at home and did you take part in the 
8 O’clock clap on Thursday night? 
I was thinking about the Olympics and the Ancient Greeks and thinking about what 
events we could compete in during the lockdown? I’d love to see some of your 
suggestions, how about fastest bed maker or quickest sock pairer upper?  
Are you still being creative on the afternoon? Leah made a lovely model of the 
acropolis and Jake made a terrific rainbow. Please send us your pictures and show 
us your baking etc. 
 
Take care you lovely lot and stay safe. 
 
Mrs F-S and Mr R 
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